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Foundation for Suicide
Prevention Walk
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On September 27th Dan Peters led a team around Queeny Park for a 4.5 mile
walk in support of the American Foundation for Suicide Prevention (AFSP). About
30 people joined Dan's team for the walk, including Chris Miller, and others
donated. In total Dan's team raised $1,320 for suicide prevention and awareness.  

The mission of the AFSP community walk is to save lives and bring hope to those
who have been affected by suicide. to learn more about the AFSP, visit the AFSP
website.


